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Date:  July 10, 2024 

 
Re:  Fire Sprinkler submittal review response 

  John Knox Village – Courtyards bldg. E 

  515 NW Moore Street 

  Lee’s Summit, MO  64081 

 

 

The following are responses to the fire department comments on the fire sprinkler plans: 

 

 
Fire sprinkler shop drawings: 

 

1.  Sheet 1 shows Fire Dept Conn as a 4” OUT TO 4x2-1/2x2-1/2”.  This needs to be a 4” storz 

with a 30 degree elbow 

 

 

The drawing has been revised to show “4” OUT TO 4” STORZ WITH 30 DEGREE ELBOW 

FIRE DEPT. CONN.” 



4226
RELEASE FOR CONSTRUCTION










